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To whom it may concern
Independent Planning Commission,
 
I am appalled with the suggestion that an monstrosity like to Ritz Carlton Tower has been
proposed at Pyrmont, please let common sense prevail and stop this proposal.  I thoroughly
agree with the Peer Review asking them to reject the proposal to overturn the Planning
Commissions decision.
 
This building would be an embarrassment to our lovely Pyrmont and an eyesore.
 
Yours faithfully,
Pamela Mailey
 

 




